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21st July 2023 
 
End of Academic Year 2022/23 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
It is hard to believe that we have reached the end of another school year! I am extremely proud 
of what we have achieved at Ellington again this year and it is an absolute pleasure to be head 
teacher of a school with such amazing children and staff. 
 
Since I started at Ellington in September 2021, I have tried to ensure that all children have the 
very best education possible whilst also enjoying school every day and having a wide range of 
experiences outside of the classroom. We have very high expectations of behaviour, attitude 
and work ethic which the children embrace and this is evident in their superb books which we 
hope you enjoy looking through.  
 
Along with this letter, you have been sent our Curriculum Vision for the school which outlines 
what our curriculum entails. Our Enrichment Overview which details what visits or visitors each 
class will have every year, and their safeguarding, environmental and diversity focus each term. 
We are also introducing Ellington School Heroes. Each class will have a hero every year who they 
will learn all about and celebrate. These heroes will change every year and allow the children to 
celebrate local, national and international heroes from all walks of life. 
 
A successful primary school is dependent on children, staff, families and the community all 
working together and I am so grateful for the support that you give the school.  
 
We are delighted to have appointed Mrs Milne as our new Early Years Lead and Nursery 
teacher. She will be starting at Ellington on the 6th November, when we return after the first half 
term break. Until Mrs Milne starts, Mrs Cook and Mrs Redpath will be teaching in Nursery.  
 
I hope you all have a wonderful summer break, enjoy spending time with your children, making 
memories and hopefully enjoying some sunshine! I am looking forward to seeing you all in 
September for another successful year. 
 
Best Wishes,  
 
Mr Hodgson 
Headteacher  
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